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St. Joseph Regional Catholic School … 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Enjoy your holiday break! 

 

 

 

 

BETA CLUB NEWS 

 

 
 

All parents are asked to attend a 
mandatory National Convention 
planning meeting on Tuesday, April 
18th @ 5:00pm. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Kindergarten: 

Hector Maldonado 
 

1
st
 Grade: 

1
st
  Place - Lance Dumanlang 

2
nd

  Place - Jazzlyn Garcia 

3
rd

  Place - Johan Jernsletten 

3
rd

 Grade: 

1
st
  Place - Chloe Flores 

2
nd

 Place - Joshua Camtugan 

3
rd

 Place - Trent Allen 

4
th

 Grade: 

1
st
  Place - Jacob Garcia 

2
nd

  Place - Jonaven Arrizaola 

3
rd

  Place- Fabian Cerino 

Winners of our 2017 St. Joseph Elementary Science Fair : 

5
th

 Grade: 

1
st
 Place - Harold Babbit 

2
nd

 Place - Johanna Garcia 

3
rd

 Place – Isabel Peery 

 

Arch-Diocese of Galveston-Houston 
Elementary Science Fair 
 

1st Place Winner! 

Johanna Garcia, Grade 5 
 

Participants: 
Jacob Garcia (4

th
) , Joshua Camtugan (3

rd
), Jonaven 

Arriazola (4
th

), Harold Babbit (5
th

), and Chloe Flores (3
rd

). 
 

 



 

  

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

  

              

              

              

              

              

              
              
              
              
              
              
              
              

         

 

Home School Association News 
 
 SPRING BAZAAR BOOTHS: I still 

need info for: Pre-k4 and Gr. 2&3 
 

 SPRING BAZAAR DANCE  
Please complete the attached form 
and submit by 4/18.  

 

 HSA Board 2017-2018: Step-up and 
Help Make Great Things Happen at 
St. Jo! Please send in your interest to 
any HSA board members by April 10. 
 

 SPRING BAZAAR BASKETS: Still 
waiting on FITNESS ITEMS! 
 

 BINGO NIGHT: May 6th, Sat. 6-
9pm. Kitchen crew HELP needed. 
Please text Michelle. 
 

 SPRING BAZAAR TICKETS 
Keep the raffle tickets coming! 
 

 SPRING BAZAAR BBQ TICKETS 
$10 presale, Text Michelle if 
interested. 
 

 PARENT VOLUNTEER 
NEEDED for video presentation to 
apply for playground grant. 

 
 

Any comments/questions: Please text- 
Michelle: 281-795-4192; Kim: 713-857-2293;  
Heather: 281-917-1794; Kathy: 281-610-7901 

 

 
 

 
We are proud to announce that one of 
our very own St. Joseph athletes -- boys 
basketball captain Kyle Scheffler, will 
compete and represent our school in a 
big archdiocese basketball 3-point 
contest at halftime of this 1stannual 
Basketball Game. Please join us if you 
can to show your BLUE JAY spirit and 
be a part of something fun. 

 
Thanks in advance,   

Coach T 

 


